
NewsletterðFriday 4th February 2022 

        
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,         

 

Childrenôs Mental Health Week is from the 7th-11th February this year. The week is an opportunity 

to shine a spotlight on children and young people's mental health. It is an incredibly important 

topic, and we are looking forward to helping the cause. 

 

To show our support for Childrenôs Mental Health Week, we have decided to host a óDress to  

Expressô day on the 10th February! On this day, we are encouraging children (and staff) to wear 

their wackiest, most outrageous, and quirky clothes to show that itôs important to express  

yourself! Please bear in mind, it is still a working day at school so the clothes must be functional 

for sitting in a classroom and playing outside.  

 

In addition to this day, we will also be exploring childrenôs mental health through several  

activities across the week to raise awareness.  

 

We are asking for a donation of Ã1 to raise money for Place2Be (the organisation hosting Dress 

to Express for Childrenôs Mental Health Week). We will also accept more or less than this amount 

ï the taking part is just as important! 

 

Please donate online, we have set up a JustGiving page 

which can be accessed below: 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ark-

blacklands-primary-academy  

 

By getting involved, you'll not only be raising important 

awareness, but also vital funds to ensure every child 

has easy access to mental health support. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing all the fantastic  

outfits!  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ark-blacklands-primary-academy
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ark-blacklands-primary-academy


 

What have Year 4 been up to? 

Year 4 took part in the Times Table Rockstar Day. They competed against the other Year 4 Ark 

Schools in Hastings on TTRS to crown the ultimate champion! We celebrated the launch of the 

tournament by dressing in our best rockstar outfits and completing times table based  

activities.  


